
LCAHA 26th Annual  

Halloween Hayride 
Saturday October 28, 2023 

 

Ghouls and Goblins should meet at 
the Commons Area at 5:15pm 

 

Trailers will begin moving at 6:00pm stopping 
wherever there is a promise of treats along the 
main roads in Los Cerritos. The trailers cannot 

travel to The Pines due to safety concerns 
crossing Rt 66, so if you live in The Pines, come 

over to Los Cerritos and set up with some 
neighbors. It’s fun to gather at the cul-de-sacs 

and ends of driveways!  
 
 

Please Note: Adult Ghouls and Goblins are always welcome to 
ride on the trailers with their little Ghouls and Goblins! If you 

have any questions contact Jessica Shelby360-280-8207. 


